
Approximate location of BP petroleum pipelines north of the Shell Terminal based upon a limited review of available drawings. Actual locations likely vary from
those listed. This figure should not be interpreted as fact and the BP Seattle Terminal should be contacted to verify pipeline locations prior to initiating any ground
disturbance activities near these lines. TechSolv assumes no responsibility for the information provided on this figure.


